
Van Horne, William C. October 22, 1915 
Hill to C. H. Mackintosh, Ottawa carbon 
Tells of his early association with Van Horne 
when superintendent of the Southern Minnesota 
Railroad and when general superintendent of the 
Milwaukee Road; an8 of Van Horneis wide inter- 
ests (geology, pictures, porcelain,&c.); of 
Hill's recommendation of Van Horne to the Can- 
adian Pacific Road; and of his beginning work 
with road west from Broadview beyond Brandon 
in Manitoba. 

General Correspondence by Date 


